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FOOD RECALL

Foodstuffs South Island

Pams brand Mixed Berries 5009
Best Before 14/08/2024

Foodstuffs South Island is recalling the above product released for sale on the 14/01/2023

This product was previously recalled due to a potential link to Hepatitis A in frozen berries
sourced from Serbia

If you have purchased any of this product listed on this notice, customers should return the
product to store for a full refund, alternatively cook or boil to 85 degrees celsius for 1 minute
before consumption.

Foodstuffs South Island wishes to apologise to our customers for any inconvenience that
this may have caused.

Foodstuffs South Island
167 Main North Road,
Christchurch
03 353 8700
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FCP M6-08a Store Recall Media Notice
Foodstuffs Feb 2020


https://www.google.co.nz/search?q=foodstuffs+south+island

	Foodstuffs South Island
	[Insert Store Name]

